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November 9, 1962 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter 
indicating your reception of our test program on 
Monday, November 5, 1962. 

Programming was as outlined in your letter. 
It was a pleasure to put on the test for NRC. We 
are having a very welcome and 'Tidespread response. 
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